



NAME :
 CLASS :
 EMAIL : fefyekamusrini89@gmail.com

1. Match the expressions in column A with the correct responses in column B!

Expressions	Responding
1. I think I should be going on my way now	A. See you tomorrow, Sir
2. See you tomorrow, students.	B. My pleasure
3. Morning, Candra. How are you?	C. I should get going, too. Bye
4. You are so kind. Thank you.	D. Don't worry about it
5. I'm sorry. I broke your Calculator	E. Morning, Anisa. I am very well, thank you

2. Arrange the sentences below into a good dialog!

Tika : We are fine thank you. And you?
 Sucy : Hi, Tika. Hello, Rendy. I'm Sucy. How are you?
 Tika : Hi, I am Tika. This is Rendy
 Sucy : I'm very well, thankyou. Nice to meet you
 Rendy : Nice to meet you too, Sucy

Text for question no. 3 to 6

Last April, John took a trip to Las Vegas, Nevada. Las Vegas is a popular destination in the western portion of the United States. The town is most popular for its casinos, hotels, and exciting nightlife.

In downtown Las Vegas, John spent a lot of time on The Strip, which is a 2.5 mile stretch of shopping, entertainment venues, luxury hotels, and fine dining experiences. This is

probably the most commonly visited tourist area in the city. The Strip at night looks especially beautiful. All of the buildings light up with bright, neon, eye-catching signs to attract visitor attention.

A stay in Las Vegas can feel similar to a visit to many popular cities worldwide. Many of the hotels have miniature versions of important international sites and monuments. These famous landmarks include the Eiffel Tower, Venice, and even ancient Rome.

One day, John took a side trip outside of the city to visit the Grand Canyon, one of the Seven Wonders of the Natural World. The canyon offers a breathtaking view of Nevada's ridges and natural landscape. John especially liked the canyon because it was removed from all of the noise and movement in downtown Las Vegas.

John had a great time during his trip to Las Vegas. He did not win a lot of money in the casinos. However, he managed to see a lot of amazing sites during his visit to this city that never sleeps.

3. When did John travel to Las Vegas?
 - A. Last weekend
 - B. Last summer
 - C. Last spring
 - D. Yesterday
4. What is an activity that a tourist cannot do on The Strip?
 - A. Eat
 - B. Visit the Grand Canyon
 - C. Stay overnight
 - D. Shop
5. Explain why John liked his visit to the Grand Canyon.
 - A. The setting was very different from downtown Las Vegas.
 - B. John does not enjoy spending time in cities.
 - C. The Grand Canyon offers a breathtaking view.
 - D. It is one of the Seven Natural Wonders of the World.
6. What does it mean that Las Vegas is a "city that never sleeps?"
 - A. A lot of people here have sleep disorders.
 - B. There is too much noise here for people to sleep.
 - C. The neon lights keep people awake at night.
 - D. Las Vegas offers exciting activities at all hours.

Text for number 7 to 8

Read the dialogue below!

Teacher : The winner of the story telling competition in this class is Lina.
Congratulations, Lina!

Friends : Congratulations, Lina!

Lina : Thank you, Ma'am

Thank you everybody

Teacher : Lina, because you're the winner of the story telling competition in this class you will represent this class this class for the story telling competition of our next month. Prepare your best for the competition, will you? I hope you win the first prize, too. Good luck!

Lina : I hope so too Ma'am. Yes, I'll do my best.

7. Identify expressions of giving congratulations
8. Analyze social function based on the dialogue by giving tick (✓)

No.	Statements	True	False
1	Lina is the winner of news reading competition		
2	The teacher will guide Lina to be runner up		
3	The teacher hopes Lina become best participant		
4	Lina will give best performance in competition		
5.	Story telling competition is held next month		

Text for number 9 to 10

Natural Grassfed Beef
*Ingredients: - Minimally processed ground beef - Contains no artificial ingredients No antibiotics, no added hormones Cattle raised, fed, and handled in a humane manner in accordance with White Oak Pastures "All Natural Protocol". • Born, nourished and processed in the USA • Not raised on public lands • Never used as dairy cattle • Raised without antibiotics • Raised without added hormones • Any supplemental feeding is minimal and limited to natural grains and forages KEEP REFRIGERATED OR KEEP FROZEN

9. Whom is the information intended for?
- A. A chef.
 - B. A farmer.
 - C. A landlord.
 - D. A fisherman.
10. The label claims that it's all natural protocol . . . the cows are raised, fed, and handled in a humane manner.
- A. nevertheless
 - B. because of
 - C. although
 - D. because

This text is for no.11 –13

CROW AND PEACOCK

Once, long ago, the crow and the peacock were good friends. Every day they would go out together to work or to play. In those day the crow and the peacock both had plain white feathers

One day they were playing in the field of brightly coloured flowers “look, friend peacock. Don’t you wish wore bright colors like those flowers?” asked the crow. “I think that would be wonderful, friend crow. I am tired of these plain white feathers,” said peacock. Then the crow had an idea. Why don’t we paint ourselves? I can paint your feathers and you paint mine! The peacock agreed.

So, the next day the crow began to paint the peacock’s feathers. He used the most beautiful colors. He painted the peacock’s breast and head a magnificent blue. On peacock’s tail feathers he drew elaborate designs. He created large rainbow spots like brilliant eyes on peacock’s tail.

Crow spent many hours painting his friend. When he finished, peacock spread his tail feather and began to strut around. He wanted to show everyone his beautiful feathers “Now it is your turn to paint me,” said Crow. But peacock did not want to waste time drawing design on crow. He simply took inks and poured it over crow’s head. “There you are. That should do “

The proud peacock strutted off to show his feathers to the world. So, today the crow is all plain. Even though peacock is beautiful, it is clear that he is too proud for his own good.

Source : <http://www.itapuih.com>

11. The text is mainly about....
12. From the story, we know that the peacock was ...
- A. wise
 - B. arrogant

- C. patient
- D. humble

13. After reading the text, give symbol (✓) for every statement mentioned!

STATEMENTS	AGREE	DISAGREE
Peacock spent the time very well drawing design on crow		
Crow and peacock used to be close friend		
Crow tried to cheat peacock		

Text for number 14 to 15

Kenjeran Geopark

Are you looking for a convenient place to spend your holiday?
Come to Kenjeran Geopark!

The are many kinds of entertainment:

- Swimming pool with natural and hot water
- Playground for kids
- Bumper cars
- Trampoline jump show
- ATV motorcycles
- Beautiful places to take photos and many more



Food and drinks at reasonable prices are available at the foodcourt,
it is clean and spacious,
Open: 9 a.m. - 5p.m.
Come and enjoy your day with us.
Kenjeran Geopark will recharge your energy!

14. Are you **looking for** a convenient place to spend the weekends?"

The synonym of the bolded word is

- A. examining
- B. visiting
- C. searching
- D. suspending

15. What facilities do visitors get from Shoprite? (You can cross more than 1 answer)

- A. Discount
- B. Wonderful place
- C. Free food and drink
- D. Playground area
- E. Trampoline jump show